
 

  

 
 

 
 

Changes to Waste 
Collection in Elbow Valley 

 
 
As of Monday April 27, 2020, waste collection will change permanently to Monday’s: 
 

• Garbage will be collected on Monday each week at different times of the day from 
the organic’s pick up. 

 
All bins and/or bags must be placed at the end of your driveway by 7:00 am Monday 
morning (please do not put your bins out the night before) and all bins must be at least 3 
feet apart in order to allow pick up. 
 
Recycling pick up day will remain on Friday’s. Please ensure bin is out by 7:00am that day. 
 
EVRC would also like to remind residents to be cognizant of wildlife, especially as bears 
begin to wake from hibernation, by ensuring that bins are not left out overnight and that 
all lids are completely closed.  
 
Thank you 
EVRC Management  


